DIVINEg\MERCY
Eodbntie W oAothnnd

February 6, 2023

Department of Public Instruction
Attn: Customer Services Team
125 South Webster Street

PO BOx 7841

Madison, WI 54707

Re: 2021-2022 8Y WISEdata Errata

To whom it may concern,
.The intent of this letter is to report and correct the reporting for the WISEdata December 7, 2022
snapshot for Divine Mercy Catholic School. According to the snapshot, all student attendance

(choice and non-choice) for the 2021-2022 school year has been reported as zero. The issue is
being resolved with PowerSchool.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at
(414)764-4360 or at loreverucka@divinemercysm.org.

Sincerely,

Loreve Rucka
Principal for Divine Mercy Catholic School



